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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Honorary Street Renaming in Recognition of 
Willie “Baylew” Mitchell Happening Tomorrow 

 
Tomorrow – Saturday, May 31 a formal ceremony will take place at 1 p.m. to unveil the 

honorary street renaming in recognition of the late Willie “Baylew” Mitchell. The honorary 

street renaming will be in effect for a portion of North Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive from 

West Ring Street to West Concordia Avenue in the 6th Aldermanic District.  

 

Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs believes the street renaming will be a fitting tribute to the legacy 

of Mr. Mitchell. He dedicated over 40 years to serving his community and the youth of 

Milwaukee as a counselor, mentor, coach, referee, and administrator, and worked with a variety 

of organizations including the Municipal & Children's Courts, Project Respect, Social 

Development Commission, MPS Recreation, COA Youth and Family Centers, Running Rebels, 

Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Milwaukee, Northcott Neighborhood House, and many others.  

 

 
What:    Honorary Street Renaming in Recognition of Willie “Baylew” Mitchell 

 
When:    TOMORROW – Saturday, May 31 at 1 p.m. 

 
Where:   Corner of MLK Dr. and Ring St.  
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